
                      

             Monday 7th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
During the last two years, school has invested a lot of money updating our Home Reading 
books to match our Phonics Scheme, Read Write Inc.  Your child should be bringing a book 
home weekly that matches the book they are reading in school as part of their Phonics 
lesson. 
Unfortunately, over the last two years, many of our titles have gone missing.  This may be 
due to them being sent home during Covid lockdowns and home learning which may not 
have been returned to school. 
Please can I ask parents to check around at home to see if you still have any copies of RWI 
Book Bag books at home that may have been sent home during the pandemic and send them 
back into school with your child as soon as possible. 
The books will look similar to this. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thanking you in advance for your support  
 
Mrs Braisdell 
Assistant Headteacher 
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